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PROOF OF VACCINATION INFORMATION FOR PARISHIONERS

No proof of vaccination is required for anyone attending Mass or other liturgical service in any
church in the Diocese of St. Catharines. Physical distancing and face masks are required for the
entire time someone is in the church building, except to receive Holy Communion.

Parishioners who are elderly or may be medically compromised may decide to stay home and
participate in a livestreamed Mass.

No proof of vaccination is required for closed parish meetings in a parish hall (parish council,
CWL, etc.) with a maximum of 25 people.

Proof of vaccination (double vaccination plus fourteen days) is required for anyone over the age
of twelve attending a reception or social event (e.g., parish pasta dinner, wedding or funeral
reception, etc.) in a parish hall.

Proof of vaccination requirements do not apply to:

o Funeral services including rites, ceremonies, visitations, receptions, or social
gatherings held in places of worship.

e Funeral services including rites, ceremonies, visitations, receptions, or social

gatherings held in funeral establishments, cemeteries, crematoriums, and similar
establishments.
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